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FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY                                                      

 
General Superintendent’s Report 
Kerry Cochran 
Date: January 7, 2023 
 
 
First off, with this report, I would like to thank all the volunteers and members who took 
the time out of their busy schedules to come and work at the museum this last year.  
 
As we move into the 2023 season, I hope that everyone keeps safe during the winter 
weather.  
 
As most of us know, we have several challenges before us for the next year in keeping 
the museum open, running and providing a travel destination for visitors.  
 
We need to reach out to all our volunteers and welcome them back to a new year at the 
museum and support each and every one of them.  
 
I have been holding discussions with the FRRS Board of Director on the status of the 
caboose train operation in 2023. With our dwindling number of volunteers, I have 
submitted to the board several options on the caboose train days of operations.  
 
Hopefully at the January 14th board meeting, we can come to some agreement on the 
caboose train schedule for 2023. 
 
All of our time is valuable and I for one certainly appreciate all the help all the volunteers 
give to the museum. 
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Thank you to all, 
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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